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SOUTHBOUND RATE RESTORATION 

 

 

 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 

In order to maintain service standard, COSCO SHIPPING Lines will introduce a 

Rate Restoration (RR) on its southbound services from Asia to New Zealand in . 

  

The increase will be USD 300 per 20’ and USD 600 per 40’ from Asia to New 

Zealand.  

 

It will be applied for all shipments with shipped on board date on or after 1st 

July, 2019. 

 
 

 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact your 

account manager, or our sales support team at nzs@cosco.co.nz 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

COSCO SHIPPING Lines (New Zealand) Ltd 

Level 2, 9 Nelson Street, PO BOX 3972 

Auckland CBD, 1010, New Zealand  

PH: +64 9 3027393 or 0800 22 88 88 FAX: +64 9 357 0744    

 

To unsubscribe click here 

mailto:nzs@cosco.co.nz
mailto:NZS@cosco.co.nz?subject=UNSUBSCRIBE%20CRM:00150994

